
From: Soura, Christian
To: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 4/26/2012 10:41:07 AM
Subject: 1PM

Les,
 
                Just got your message - I talked to Josh, and it sounds like we're on for 1PM.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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